
 

 

 

  

 
 

  

Consumer Session 

CONSUMER SESSION AND HEARING NOTICE 

The Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (PUCN) has 
scheduled a Consumer Session and Evidentiary Hearing 
for Sierra Pacifc Power Company d/b/a NV Energy to 
review the prudence of the natural gas expenses for the 
12-month period ending December 31, 2021. This fling 
was designated as Commission Docket 22-03003. 

The Consumer Session and Evidentiary Hearing are set 
as follows: 

CONSUMER SESSION 
Monday, June 13, 2022 at 6 p.m. 
Hearing Room A 
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 
1150 East William Street 
Carson City, Nevada 89701 

Via Videoconference To: 
Hearing Room A 
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 
9075 West Diablo Drive, Suite 250 
Las Vegas, NV 89148 

Live telephone conference: 1-877-820-7831 
Access code: 581669 

Interested persons who are unable to participate may 
send comments in writing. 
Written comments via email: BPA@puc.nv.gov 
Written comments via U.S. Mail to be addressed as 
follows: 

PUCN 
Attn: Docket 22-03003 
1150 E. William Street, Carson City, NV 89701 

EVIDENTIARY HEARING 
August 30, 2022 at 10.30 a.m. 
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 
Hearing Room A 
1150 East William Street, Carson City, NV 89701 

Via Videoconference To: 
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 
Hearing Room A 
9075 W. Diablo Dr., Suite 250, Las Vegas, NV 89148 

Members of the public can access the hearing at the 
time noticed herein via the Commission’s live stream 
link on its website at https://puc.nv.gov. Also, members 
of the public may attend in person at either of the 
Commission’s o°ces as noted. 

PROPOSED RATE CHANGE 
On March 1, 2022, NV Energy made its annual mandatory 
Deferred Energy Accounting Adjustment (DEAA) fling 
with the PUCN. The fling requests approval of the 
natural gas expenses for the 12-month period ended 
December 31, 2021. The application is available for 
public viewing at the Commission’s website: https:// 
puc.nv.gov or at the o°ces of the Commission as noted. 

If approved by the PUCN, customers would not see 
any change in rates or in an annual revenue over all 
customer classes. 
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